
Appointment of Auxiliary Visitor
The Brother Superior has appointed Brother Frank Byrne

as new Auxiliary Visitor for the District of DENA for a four-year term: from the 1st

of September 2021 to 31 August 2025.

Brother Frank Byrne, from the District of Eastern North America, entered the
Brothers in 1980.  Originally from the State of New Jersey, Brother Frank is a
graduate of the University of Notre Dame. Over the years, Brother Frank has
served  as  a  teacher,  school  administrator  and  in  the  pastoral  ministry  of
vocations.  Brother Frank served as the last Visitor of the New York District prior
to the creation of the District of Eastern North America in 2009. 

Currently, he is the president of Christian Brothers Academy in Lincroft, New
Jersey.

https://www.lasalle.org/en/appointment-of-auxiliary-visitor-2/

